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SCCF Encourages Community Giving During the Holidays 
 
 

Angola, IN – Nonprofits participate in #GivingTuesday each year as the charitable response to 
Black Friday shopping. With the holiday season approaching, Steuben County Community 
Foundation worked with 21 local nonprofit organizations serving Steuben County residents to 
gather their organizational wish lists, including monetary needs and opportunities for people to 
volunteer their time and talents. SCCF will be promoting this Nonprofit Wish List throughout the 
end of 2018 so donors can connect with nonprofits who are making an impact. See full details 
about each organization’s needs at steubenfoundation.org/wishlist. 
 
 
 
                                                                               

             
     #  #  # 

Through philanthropic services, strategic investments and community leadership, the Steuben 

County Community Foundation helps people support the causes they care about, now and for 
generations to come. The Steuben County Community Foundation is a nonprofit organization with 
assets totaling more than $28 million.  Our vision:  Serving as a community leader and improving 
the quality of life by assessing, supporting and coordinating philanthropic giving and endowment 
building.  Our mission:  Connecting people who care with needs that matter to our community.  For 
more information on the Foundation, visit its website at www.steubenfoundation.org. 
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